

CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org





March 14, 2017

CONSENT

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

Quotes for Three New 2018 Ford Utility All-Wheel Drive

Police Interceptors (Option K8A) for Police Department

QE-17-2

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the March 13, 2017, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to act on quotes for Three New 2018 Ford Utility All-Wheel Drive Police Interceptors (Option K8A) for Police Department, QE-17-2, which were opened on March 13, 2017. City Clerk reported having received two envelopes, and they are as follows:

Total Vehicle Prices

Ewald Chevrolet/Ford

Maritime Ford

\$84,796.00

\$ 93,272.84

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON

Secretary Board of Public Works

JH:dan





